Turner, Whitney I - APHIS

From: tkccsa@aol.com

Sent: Thursday, April 12, 2012 9:30 AM

To: Cezar, Rachel - APHIS

Subject: Re: Keith Cupp has sent you an article from TheHorse.com

Thank you for replying.....
Someone told me that this was brought up, somewhere, in discussion.

If you have or get any info on this, | would greatly appreciate you advising me .
Thank you so much.

Keith Cupp

From: Cezar, Rachel - APHIS <Rachel.Cezar@aphis.usda.gov>

To: Keith Cupp <tkccsa@aol.com>

Sent: Wed, Apr 11, 2012 4:10 pm

Subject: Re: Keith Cupp has sent you an article from TheHorse.com

No there was no discussion on removal of pads for other breeds. This question was brought up due to the Soring
issues.

Thanks,Dr Rachel Cezar

USDA Horse Protection

(240)308-9067
www.aphis.usda.gov/animal welfare/hp/

On Apr 11, 2012, at 3:47 PM, "Keith Cupp" &lt;tkccsa@aol.com&gt; wrote:

Keith Cupp has sent you the following article fromTheHorse.com, with this message:
Was there any discussions on the removal of pads from any or all other breeds as well as the removal of bell or quarter
boots from Saddlebreds and Roadsters. These boots are for protection ony. Thank you, Keith Cupp, BLUEGRASS
HORSEMAN MAGAZINE USDA to Host Listening Session on Soring at Ky. Horse ParkThe USDA Animal and Plant Health
Inspection Service's (APHIS) Animal Care Program will be holding listening sessions throughout the United States to
obtain public feedback on its Horse Protection Program.... Read more This article can also be accessed by copying and
pasting the entire address below into your web browser.
http://www.thehorse.com//ViewArticle.aspx?ID=19728&amp;elD=362881 Subscribe to The Horse magazine
today!Brought to you by:
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